
Goldthrite, Cody 

6/11/2012 2:25:40 PM
From:
Sent:

RedactedTo: Franz,
Damon A. (damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Comr Peevey's staff Diablo Canyon Power Plant Tour (June 27, 2012)

Did you know that when Diablo Canyon Power Plant goes down for schedule maintenance an 
estimated $5 million enters the local economy over the duration?

Did you know that upgrades to electric and gas distribution lines could create estimated 
250,000-300,000 new jobs nationally per year?

Okay, okay I did not know that Damon was attending. Is he staying at the hotel? I did not 
complete any travel forms. I will check with Damon.

Thanks for the info and I hope you all have enjoyed my tid-bits.

Cody W. Goldthrite

California Public Utilities Commission

Office of President Peevey

505 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-2722

(415) 703-5091 (fax)

Email: cde@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0323253

mailto:damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:cde@cpuc.ca.gov


From: Redacted
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2012 11:49 AM 
To: Franz, Damon A.
Cc: Goldthrite, Cody; Allen, Meredith
Subject: Comr Peevey's staff Diablo Canyon Power Plant Tour (June 27, 2012)

Damon,

Enclosed please find important details about the tour (Visitor Information) for all to review, as 
well as the Visitor Access Information form to be completed in its entirety by each participant 
and return before the site tour date.

In addition, Agenda of the tour is also enclosed.

If you all plan to stay the night before the tour near the site, I have Avila La Fonda Hotel 
information noted below for your consideration:

Avila La Fonda Hotel

P.O. Box 217

located at 101 San Miguel Street

Avila Beach, CA 93424

(805)595-1700

www.avilalafonda.com

Any questions pertaining to the tour, please contact Meredith Allen.

Please let me know if I could be of further assistance. Thank you.

Redacted

Regulatory Relations

Redacted
T:
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http://www.avilalafonda.com

